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Low Emission Vehicle Amendment

Gloria Huber <gloriajhuber1313@gmail.com>
Wed 11/16/2022 4:51 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

We need to keep our vehicles as they are,no electric.
People's lives have to matter more than the whimsical wants of the elite.
America believes in protecting all people, did you know that?
Thank you, just say No to EV.


